Boston Redevelopment Authority
Request for Proposals
Notice

The Boston Redevelopment Authority (“BRA”) is requesting proposals from an experienced
development team to redevelop an approximately 14,000 square foot parcel located at 132 Chestnut
Hill Avenue in the Brighton section of the City of Boston.

Each proposal will be evaluated in accordance with general development guidelines as well as additional
conditions and requirements included in the Request for proposals (“RFP”).

This RFP may be purchased beginning October 16, 2013 from the Executive Director/Secretary’s Office,
Boston Redevelopment Authority, One City Hall Square, Ninth Floor, Room 910, to all interested parties
who present a certified check payable to the Boston Redevelopment Authority in the amount of One
Hundred Dollars ($100.00) as a non-refundable fee. The BRA staff will be available for assistance.

All responses to this RFP must be returned no later than December 2, 2013 at 12:00 PM to Mr. Brian P.
Golden, Executive Director/Secretary, BRA, One City Hall Square, Room 910, Boston, MA 02201-1007.
No responses will be accepted after the due date and time. The BRA reserves the right to reject any or
all proposals.

Brian P. Golden
Executive Director/Secretary



